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Citizens for Michael Steadman has made the following corrections in light of the errors brought 
forward in this complaint.  
 
1.For the current 2023 campaign, we have amended the May 10th C4 report to show the reused 
signs at the value purchased in 2020 with the sizes and quantity.  
 
 
2.The Surplus Fund account said the balance was $950, but there was a personal funds deposited 
of $50.00 by the candidate on 02/28/2022 and was filed 07/10/2023 to show that deposit. We 
also filed a C4 showing the funds being brought into the 2023 campaign on 7/10/2023. 
 
 
3.For the 2020 campaign, we have corrected errors that did not include sizes or quantities of 
signs purchased during the campaign and other details. Below are the amended C4s: 
 
10/27/2020 to 11/30/2020 
9/1/2020 to 10/12/2020 
7/28/2020 to 8/31/2020 
12/1/2019 to 12/31/2019 
6/01/2019 to 6/30/2019 
4/1/2019 to 4/30/2019 
 
  
 4. The treasurer on the campaign is a paid volunteer and is not a “professional” as alleged in the 
complaint. This being said, the treasurer is resigning from the campaign. Effective 7/15/23 
 
Going forward the campaign will ensure that its treasurer and candidate attend the PDC filing 
course. Thank you.  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


